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From The Editors

Dear colleagues,

Bringing the each issues on to your screen is both very tiring and exiting period 
and it requires allot of joint effort from all sides. Now we are so happy to bring 

our new issues to you and we hope you will enjoy reading our issue. 

We are thankful for those who supporting us either by sending their research 
results. Despite receiving number of article, we could only finalize two of them to be 
ready for the issue. Although the number of the publish article is law, the spent effort 
is more and quality of the paper is very good. We congratulate all the authors and the 
reviewers who help us to improve the quality of the papers. Without their support it 
would not be possible to bring the Journal to this level. 

In this new issue, we have different well-addressed two research papers about 
innovation analytics which is introduced the literature recently. The second paper is 
about how to increase the level of entrepreneurship of countries in GEM reports by 
using artificial intelligence techniques.  

We hope this issue will also provide useful information both researchers, profes-
sionals as well as it will also provide useful information for policy makers.

Finally, I like to remind you that you can access all our past and current issues 
with no charge. I strongly recommend you to read our publications and I believe this 
will be helpful for your current research and professional business.  

Best Regards

Cevahir UZKURT

Editor in Chief


